NOTIFICATION OF A TEMPORARY EXCEPTION
TO THE RETURN-TO-WORK RULES

FOR POST-RETIREMENT EMPLOYMENT IN 2025

YES, I want to take advantage of the TEMPORARY Return-to-Work amendment approved by
the Alaska Electrical Pension Fund Board of Trustees.

I understand that once the temporary exception expires on December 31, 2025 and if I continue to be employed
in Post-Retirement Service (as defined in the Plan) after that date, my monthly retirement Plan benefit will be
suspended for any calendar month thereafter in which I am employed for more than forty (40) hours in Post-
Retirement Service.

*This notification is not needed if it was previously provided to the Administrative Office but you will
still need to notify Local 1547 if you intend to return to work under this temporary rule in order to be
eligible.
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